
September 13, 2024

School Photo Day
Friday, September 20

HCS is excited to announce that we will be using a different
photography company for our school photos this year. BurgMedia
will be taking our individual and class photos on September 20. As
with our previous photography company, parents will receive an
access code to confidently order photo packages online. Parents
will still have the option to choose the background for their photos.
However, unlike our previous company, BergMedia will provide 3-5
unique poses for parents to choose from as well. Retakes have not
been officially scheduled, but will be offered in October.

The elementary students are excited to be back together on the playground!



Buy Low gift cards are once again
available for purchase in the office.
This is a great fundraiser for the
school, as we profit 10% of all card
sales. We try to make it easy for you
by ensuring that we always have
plenty of cards in stock. We accept
cash, cheque, and e-transfer.

E-transfer address: 
groceries@houstonchristianschool.ca 

Elementary
School Supplies
The cost of this year's elementary school
supplies will be $40 per elementary
student. We are asking   that parents of
students in Kindergarten to Grade 6
either visit the office to make the
payment or send an e-transfer to
kim.vanb@houstonchristianschool.ca
(with "school supplies" in the memo)
before September 30th. 

Permission
Slip Forms

Permission slip forms went
home in your youngest
child’s backpack today,
September 13. Please

return the signed form to
the office as soon as

possible. Without a signed
copy, your child will not be

able to attend any off-
campus activities.

What ‘s Happening at HCS?
September 20 - Friday

Picture Day

September 30 - Monday
Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

                   - No School



What’s Happening in Sports? 
Sr. Boys Volleyball Playday

Ebeneezer, Smithers
Wednesday, September 18 @ 7 pm

Sr. Girls Volleyball Playday
Cedars, Prince George
Friday, September 20

Saturday, September 21

Grade 
K/1 
Fun

As part of ADST, the
kindergarten and Grade 1

students were challenged to
build a structure that would
hold all the “people” in the

class. 


